
VASA ORDEN OF AMERICA
MONITOR LODGE NO.218
VOlume 4, No.8

Friday November 7. 8:00 P.M.
Regular Business Meeting.
Turkey Bingo and Refreshments After
The Meeting. Prizes!!!!t!
Our Annual Fall Smorgasbord Dinner
will be Saturday Nov~mber 15. Bar &
Dinner will be served from 6:)0 to
8aOO P.M. Tickets are $5.00 and $2.50
for children under 12 years old.
Dancing from 9 to 12. Dave Chelini
will provide live Swedish and American
mus Ic , 'Phe commi tte(.;;is pre paring a
dinner of authenic Swedish foods.
Tickets will be available Friday at
the meeting and at the door Saturday
Nov. 15. Or call Bea Dillard, Linda,
Ruth Veis or ~uriel.
CONVENTION FuND PAPER-Al,lJMINUM DRIVE
We nave $545.45 in the convention fund
as of after the last bus trip. Keep
bringing the Paper and Aluminum to
the meetings. Paper is worth $28.00
a ton and Aluminum is 26~a pound or
more than 1¢ a can. Please nave a
parking space in front of the hall
for George and the first space across
the street next to the driveway for
Normar., Thif~ will make it cas I cr to
unloacl y-our paper and a.Lumi.num,

Monitor was represented by 5 golfers
at the District Golf Tournament in
San Jose. Svea Lodge was the nost
lodge. Ruth Veis wonthree trophies:
Longest Drive,Least Puts andLow Neto
Duffers ArliE JVeis, Norm Cederquist,
Larry Skicklig and Al Bergman had
a good time but could~nt help bring
home the Lodge trophy.

SONS OF NORWAY HALL
DARINA AV~. NO. SACTO.

November 7, 1980

We had a very successful Swedish-
American Country Store at the October
meeting. All the officer: nominees
listed in the October Monitor were
elected at the October meeting,
except HeLen Forsty. Viola Hallen
ac:cpted'the nomination. Ruth Veis
was nominated Sweden Day delegate
for 1981-1982.
Joint Installation of officers
will be held January 11, 1981 at
the Holliday Inn, North. Gold
Nugget,Feather River, Scandia, Skogen
and Reno have been invited. Gold
Nugget and Reno had acepaed our
invitation by October J :

Audrey Fa Le s is seeking volunteers
to sign up for refreshments for next
year. She will have a sign-up sheet
at the November meeting.
cr'hepr-ogr-a= for 1981 was adopted
as presented in the October Monitor
with the following changes I
1 Eleanor Vine asked that her name

be deleted as chairman of the
Camellia Festival Exhibits Commi-
ttee. She will serve on the
commit1;ee.

2 Sill Frukost will be May 16, 1981.
at Bernie and Ruth Lundbergs.

3Sweden Day will be Junel); near
Stockton, if at all possible.

Wehave one address change;
Kjell and Kerstin Hakanssonhave
moved to Tahoe. their new address
is! P.O.Box 7314 South Lake Tahoe,
California 957310


